
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School 

Exciting Nativity Information! 

4th / 5th December 2018 

Princess Theatre, Torquay 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are probably already aware we are very excited to be holding our whole school 

Nativity at the Princess Theatre in Torquay for the second year running! 

 

We have been given the chance to rehearse in the theatre the morning before; 

4th December 9am - 11.15am and we would like to take the theatre up on this 

opportunity so that the children feel at ease when performing but we will need your 

help to arrange this. 

 

We would like all children to be dropped off on that morning (4.12.18) at the theatre. 

We realise this may be tricky for some parents but would hope that between you it may be 

possible for you to car share with friends to get the children there. There will be a teacher 

outside the theatre from 8.40am. 

 

Once at the theatre they will be registered by their teacher who will be waiting for them 

inside.  

 

Apart from reception class and Year 1, the children will be walking back from the theatre 

after the rehearsal in time for lunch. If your child has a physical, medical need (eg they have 

an EHCP or Healthcare plan) which means they would not be able to manage this walk 

please inform us by 19.11.18 so we are able to make alternative arrangements.  

 

If you would be able to help supervise the walk back we would love to hear from you as soon 

as possible, please call the office (01803 613095). 

 

On the evening of the performance (5.12.18), you will need to bring them to the theatre 

between 5 - 5.10pm ready for the performance at 6pm. There will be no restriction on 

the number of tickets, but you will need to present a ticket to gain entry. More info on 

this as well as costumes to follow! 

 

 



It promises to be a really special event, we hope that you and your children are as excited by 

this opportunity as we are! Please stand by for further information. In the meantime, if you 

have any concerns or questions please contact Mrs Corline or Mrs Hill via the office. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support, 

 

Mrs Corline & Mrs Hill 

 

NATIVITY INFORMATION SLIP 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY 19.11.18 

 

CHILD/CHILDREN NAMES:   CLASS: 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

I REQUIRE ___________________________ TICKETS (unlimited) 

 

 

Photograph permission (circle YES if you are happy for your child’s photo to 

be taken by the local press or NO if not).  If nothing is circled we will assume 

you are happy for a photo to be taken both in the press and our website.  

 

YES 

 

NO 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER FOR REHEARSAL DAY (4.12.18): 

 

 

MEDICATION (EG INHALERS) REQUIRED FOR REHEARSAL DAY: 

 

 

(Please indicate whether the medication will be kept with your child or whether 

you require the school to bring it. For the evening performance any 

medications required are parental responsibility) 

 

I am able to get my child to the theatre for the rehearsal and (Y2-6) happy for 

my child to walk back to school after the rehearsal (4.12.18) with their teacher: 

Yes    /     No 

Signed __________________________________________________ 


